
 
   

 

Jerrara Energy Pty Ltd 
7.01/6A Glen Street,  
Milsons Point 2061 
 28 September 2021 
 

 
Sally Munk 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  
Locked Bag 5022, 
4 Parramatta Square, 
12 Darcy Street Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
 

Subject: 

Jerrara Power Energy from Waste Facility (SSD-22879238)  
Withdrawal from Project 
 
Dear Sally,  
 
This letter is to formally advise the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment that Jerrara Power will not 
be proceeding with the project at the Bungonia site. Please make appropriate adjustments to the Planning Portal 
site to reflect this.  
  
Yours faithfully, 

 

Andrew Kosciuszko 

Advisor-Planning & Approvals 

Jerrara Power Pty Ltd 

Cc. Chris Berkefeld, Managing Director, Jerrara Power 


